2rd November, 2016
URGENT NOTICE

As per the Academic Calendar notified in the website of ALS, Delhi, 2nd
November 2016, was the day for the Parents’ Teachers’ Meeting. The
purpose of this meeting is to have an interaction with the Parents to
appraise them about the shortage of attendance of their wards and their
Progress in studies, .

We have already sent you an email, dated 26 October, 2016 informing you
the Login Name & Password of the attendance monitoring system
(hitps:/ /www.amizone net). The Parents can monitor the attendance of
their wards on daily basis by using this system, We hope, Parents are able
to monitor the attendance of their wards on the touchstone of BCI/TPU
norms. This has been solely done to avoid inconveniencies, if any, due to
their visit to ALSD.

However, in case of any doubt/ clarification needed in this context, Parents
are welcome to visit to Amity Law School, Delhi and meet the
Director/Programme Leaders, according to their conveniences.




